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On behalf of Los Angeles County Department of Health Services (DHS)
and Department of Public Health (DPH)

C/O ID Experts

PO Box 336

Portland, OR 97228-6336

Ang liham na ito ay naglalaman ng mahalagang impormasyon. Kung hindi ninyo nababasa ang kalakip
na liham, mangyaring tumawag sa 1-877-868-9284 upang magkaroon ng tulong sa pagsasalin sa
Tagalog/Filipino.

B stoM mmceMe comepxuTcs BaxkHas mHpopmaius. Ecou Bel He MOXeTe NMPOYMTATh IMpUaracéMoe
IUCBMO, IO3BOHMTE 0 HoMepy 1-877-868-9284, m Bam OynyT mpemocTaBeHBl YCIyTH IIEpPEBOAa Ha
PYCCKUU SA3BIK.
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March 6, 2014

Dear Patient,

We are writing to provide you an important communication regarding your personal and health
information which may have been compromised. We take patient privacy very seriously, and it is
important to us that you are made fully aware of a recent event.

We provide patient billing and collections services for Los Angeles County. This letter is being sent to you
as part of Los Angeles County’s and Sutherland Healthcare Solutions’ (SHS) commitment to protecting

patient privacy.

Brief Description of the Incident

On February 5, 2014, SHS’ Southern California office was broken into and computers were stolen. The
police were immediately notified and the investigation is ongoing. As a result of our analysis, on February
25, 2014, we confirmed to Los Angeles County that your personal information was identified as being on
the stolen computer equipment.

What Information Was Involved

The computers contained personal information including your first and last name, Social Security
number, and billing information. In addition, the stolen computers may have included your date of birth,
address, diagnoses and other medical information.

Actions We Are Taking In Response To This Incident

We take this incident very seriously and are taking the necessary precautions to protect all patient related
information from theft or criminal activity. We and Los Angeles County are actively working with
law enforcement. Los Angeles County will be notifying the U.S. Department of Health and Human
Services, Office for Civil Rights. In addition, we are reviewing our policies and procedures and have
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